
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 3 November 2005 

5. SHIRLEY/PAPANUI COMMUNITY BOARD – 2004/05 FUNDING ACCOUNTABILITY REPORT 
 

The Board considered the content of the matrix document containing details of the end of year 
outcomes regarding the Board’s 2004/05 project funding allocations. 
 
The Board received the report. 

 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


